
Item #6 

_________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

Date:  January 12, 2023 

To:   Board of Directors 

From:  Tony Constantouros, Interim General Manager   

Subject:  Proposed KPPCSD / KFPD Joint Meeting 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
Motion to call a joint meeting between KPPCSD and the Kensington Fire Protection District (KFPD) to 
hear a presentation on the LAFCO consolidation process from Lou Ann Texeira, Executive Officer of 
the Contra Costa Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO). 
 
Background  
 
The concept of a possible consolidation of the two Kensington districts was discussed at the 
December 8, 2022 Board meeting. There was interest in obtaining more information on this topic and 
initiating discussion with the KFPD. 

The next meeting of the KFPD is scheduled for Wednesday, January 18, 2023. 

Fiscal Impact 
 
None 
 
Exhibit (s) 
 
None 


